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 The Community of Genetic Educators (CoGE) is new from the National 

Human Genome Research Institute.  It’s an online community where 
educators can find valuable resources for teaching genetics in K-12 and 
college classrooms. The site now has a special area for DNA Day that 
includes a number of useful resources.  From March 12 until April 23, 
CoGE will host a live Question and Answer Chat on Wednesdays from 
3:00 pm to 5:00 pm EST.  Chatters can have their questions about DNA 
Day answered by NHGRI staff.  Mark your calendars and join us for a 
DNA Day afternoon of exchange.  
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would like to receive this mailer, please have them contact Carla Easter at easterc@mail.nih.gov. 
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